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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

It's been a busy week and weekend.  We needed to get some of the Wood County

Emergency Communications 24 foot by 40 foot canopies ready for a couple events

over this weekend.  On Friday we set up one of the 24 by 40 foot canopies at the

Eastwood VFD for their Ice Cream Social yesterday.  We had to leave the Ice

Cream Social for a little bit while we went to one of the local churches and set

up two of the canopies for a picnic today.  After the events were over we had to

take the canopies down and put them away.  Next weekend one of the canopies will

be used at the Deerwalk VFD Ice Cream Social.  When it's taken down it will be

taken to our Field Day site to be used for our Field Day operations.  We won't

set it up until Wednesday before Field Day.  I'm starting to put together at

least six, four foot LED strip lights that will operate on 12 volts.  The lights

will first be used for Field Day.  The LED strip lights will ba attached to a

four inch plastic sewer pipe cut into three, four foot pieces.  The pieces of

pipe are spray painted with a silver chrome paint to make them shinny.  The LED

lights are bright enough to light up an operating position.  We have a couple

weeks to get everything ready for Field Day.  We use Field Day as way to train

for emergency communications.

There were 36 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net again this week.  Krista

Mills, KC8VLJ, who has been participating in the net since December 28, 2002,

has completed 950 check-ins, and will be receiving her certificate.  While I was

getting the State Wide DAREN Net Announcement ready to be posted this week, I

noticed I had the wrong date for last weeks net.  I had it posted as June 5th,

when it was supposed to be June 4th.  I don't think it was a big enough mistake

to cause anyone from getting checked into the net last week.
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